

Eastern Trail Alliance 2018 Annual Meeting

Guest Speaker David Read will document

"The Health & Economic Benefits of Trails"

Wednesday, May 16, 6:00 – 8:00 pm Vinegar Hill Music Theatre 53 Old Post Road Arundel, ME

David Read, MBA, MPH, is Vice-President of Medical Oncology at the Dana-Farber Institute, Boston, MA, and Board Member of the East Coast Greenway

And

Join us to discuss recent developments to continue the off-road Trail through Kennebunk and Wells toward South Berwick



ALL are invited, but space is limited!
RSVP by May 1— Nancy@EasternTrail.org
\$10 suggested donation at the door

Join Us-At the Meeting On the Trail!





